
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As it is your child's choice to attend the École Centrale Club de 

Duathlon, we will be using the code of conduct of the school to deal with 

any behavior. We are also concerned about the safety of the children in 

the group.  Children should be attentive and on task so that everybody 

enjoys their time at École Centrale Club de Duathlon. In case of any 

misbehavior by your child, here is the process by which we will 

communicate with you: 

• First incident, you will be contacted by Mr. Boulley.   

This will be the first warning. 

• After the second incident, Mr. Boulley will send a note to be 

signed by the parents and returned to school. 

• After the third incident, Mr. Boulley will talk directly to the 

parent indicating that the student will no longer be allowed to 

participate in the club. 

Thank you, 

Mr. Boulley 

 

 

 

 

Please sign and return to Mr. Boulley by Monday May 2, 2022. 

______________________          ______________________ 

Name of student                       Parent or Guardian's signature 

 

 

 

 


